August 14, 2018 — Statement of Grace Funeral Home:

Grace Funeral Home deeply regrets the mistake in cremating Ms. Salazar’s body. After it
discovered what had happened, Grace Funeral Home promptly investigated, notified the family,
and apologized. Specific details were provided to assure the family that the cremated remains

provided for burial were those of Ms. Salazar. There were no efforts to deceive anyone about
what occurred.



